
 
Over the past few weeks the children have been 
developing their skills of cre-
ating atmosphere and charac-
terisation  in their writing 
through a topic related poem 
‘The Highwayman’. 

Their first task was to write a 
new stanza (verse) of the po-
em in the same style as the 
original poem 

Darcie (Malala) wrote: 

This week,  the children have been writing a 
letter from the perspective of the Highwayman or 
Bess  showing their feelings for each other and 
the situation they are facing.   

Evelyn (Malala) is writing form the point of view 
of the highwayman. 

 

Yesterday, the children prepared their 
Christingle Oranges for our Christingle Ser-
vice this afternoon. This is always a special 
time for our school community and we do 
hope that you will be able to join us. 

A gentle reminder: 

The children have been set homework for 

the holidays. Please  encourage them to 

complete it. Additionally, please can you 

ensure that your child wears the correct 

uniform, footwear and P.E. kit so that they 

start the new year  positively.   

 

We would like to wish you and your families,  

a very Merry Christmas and a Happy 2025.  

We look forward to seeing the children back in 

school on  Tuesday 7th January. 

 

YEAR SIX 
Well here we are with just a week left of our first term of year 6.  It’s been filled with a 

lot of learning and activity and the children should be so proud of  themselves; Year 6 

presents new challenges and responsibilities that they have embraced to the full.  

It was lovely to see so many families joining us at our decoration cafés last week and to 

see the super creations made.  


